
11th July, 2023 

  
To, 
BSE Limited  
Dept. of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001  
  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 SUB: REGULATION 30 OF THE SEBI (LISTING OBLIGATIONS AND DISCLOSURE   
REQUIREMENTS) REGULATIONS, 2015 -OPENING OF NEW BRANCH IN 
KOLKATA 

 REF:   SCRIP CODE 531688  

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of LODR Regulations we wish to inform you that Prithvi Exchange One 
of the top foreign exchange firms in the nation, Prithvi Exchange, has expanded its presence in 
Kolkata at 2nd Floor “New B. K. Market”, No. 16A, Shakespeare Sarani, Kolkata – 700 071 . 

We sought to offer forex services in the convenience of a contemporary and technologically 
updated atmosphere and we hope to give all of our clients the best service possible. By building 
more branches in the near future, the firm hopes to increase its footprint across the nation. 

 Kindly take the same on your record.  

 Thank you,  

Yours faithfully  

For Prithvi Exchange (India) Limited 

 

Pavan Kumar Kavad  
Executive Director 
DIN: 07095542 
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